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Date Activity
11/14/2019 File expired per Council policy, Council file No. 05-0553. 
05/18/2017 Council document(s) referred to Planning and Land Use Management Committee. 
05/18/2017 Document(s) submitted by Council, as follows:

Budget Recommendation, dated May 18, 2017, relative to instruct the City Planning
Department to report to the Planning and Land Use Management Committee with the
increased Citywide interest in planning matters. The report should include whether
there are plans to create and formalize community and Neighborhood Council training
as a function of the outreach team, and whether the outreach team is adequately
funded. 
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